Letter from Walter O’Malley to John Cashmore

December 7, 1956.

> A e %
Hon, John Caghrora, T,
President of the Borough of B"'ooxl_m, - \\:\
.atn"‘} Hall, S~ N :
Brooklyn, M. Y. /’/' )'\

Dear Johni

T"wn you for your lestter iber G6th. I have acknowledged

Mrs. Eronenarg's loetls

We had a fine ¥ri; / £ foe was much more e:;,,a,ahle
beczuse of the beaz:ﬁ.:l!‘ul booka Home thet you had given Terry aflter
you and Edythe rei

S::rr_v ‘;‘:are wa uy return regarding the sizdlum
d if thiogs do nol seenm to be working

* - -9 2 &~ 3! .
and raluctently go elsewhare.

¥slter F. 0"Malley,
Presldent.
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